
 

NEW WATER CUSTOMERS MUST CONNECT TO SEWER 

 

 

 

Handy Sanitary Board of Supervisors is considering an Ordinance for New Water Customers 

Where Sewer is Available.  There is a lot of real estate action around Badin Lake.  Properties are 

being sold.  New Customers are applying for water service.  Most of those properties also have 

a sewer tap, tank and service line, therefore sewer service is also available.   

 

Effective with the passage of this Ordinance at the March 23, 2017 Board of Supervisors 

meeting and after April 1, 2017, a new water customer must connect to sewer prior to water 

services being offered.   

 

If water services are urgently needed, an Agreement will be offered that HSD will connect water 

immediately if the customer agrees to connect to sewer within 60 days.  If sewer is not 

connected within the 60 days, HSD reserves the option to disconnect water services until the 

sewer is connected. 

 

HSD is soliciting comments on this Ordinance by email to manager@handysanitary.com or 

phone call at 336-859-3980.  Information will also appear on Handy website and Facebook 

page.    


